
�
"The citizens of the Santiam Canyon have waited for almost 30 years for Congress to deliver on 

this promise. These funds come at a time that will help support recovery from the 2020 

wildfires and the continued reduction in sustainable timber harvest. We look forward to this 

investment making a long term, positive impact to this beautiful, rural area of Marion County," 

said Marion County Commissioner Kevin Cameron. 




